
Corine Land Cover (CLC)
The CORINE (Co-Ordinated 
Information on the Environment) 
is an European programme, 
coordinated by the European 
Environment Agency (EEA) 
providing consistent information 
on land cover and land cover 
changes across Europe. The 
CORINE (2018) land cover 
distributions are shown across 
the scheme area in the adjacent 
map. 

The scheme area is primarily 
made up of industrial/ 
commercial/urban fabric 
surrounded by pastures/open 
space.  CLC has a wide variety 
of applications, underpinning 
various community policies in 
the domains of environment, 
agriculture, transport, spatial 
planning and more.


